
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Unapproved minutes of the September 7th 2014 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter, John Waller, Earl Kaplan 

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Bob Grover 

The unapproved minutes of the June 1st  2014 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers  were approved as read.
Secretary Ralph Sutter announced that he had purchased a wireless remote mike to replace the current  wireless  mike.  He also bought 7 flash drives and copied the complete SLO Bytes Documents Repository to the drives.  At today’s meeting, Sutter distributed them to the BOD, exchanging them for the previous repository flash drives.  Treasurer Bob Mires reimbursed Ralph for the purchases.

Ralph has contacted Jim Guld of Geeks on Tour and confirmed that Jim will be the Second Session presenter at today’s meeting.  Jim will also speak at the Photo SIG meeting on Monday, September 15tth.

Long-time SLO Bytes member, Ray Miklas, announced that he will be stepping down as the Facilities Coordinator but will continue to be active in our group.  Members may remember that Ray served as President for many years.

Current President, Earl Kaplan indicated that he would offer several obsolete SLO Bytes data projectors for sale on Craig’s List and add the money received in the club treasury.

Treasurer Bob Mires circulated a list of members whose dues were more than three months over-due.  He urged the other board members to contact these people and encourage them to renew their membership.

Ralph Sutter proposed that he not remove these former members from the SLO Bytes listserv, reasoning that the monthly newsletters might entice them to renew their membership.  The BOD agreed to Ralph’s proposal.

The meeting ended at 12:25 pm. 


